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Dear SMG customers,

some world leaders recently emphasized the importance of ongoing
international cooperation.

For us at SMG, this has been a matter of course for decades from which
numerous partner and friendships have emerged around the globe. For
this, we like to thank you very much.

We also recognize that the future challenges can only be addressed and
resolved together on the same bases.

We already have undertaken significant steps to address the current topics
regarding climate / environment and other related issues to contribute to
possible solutions.

It would most certainly be mutually beneficial if we could discuss those
developments with you during the upcoming year whenever the opportunity
presents itself.

We wish you, your family and loved ones a wonderful Christmas and a happy,
succesful and stress free New year.

Your SMG team

PS, please find our holiday office hours as follows:

Dec. 16. - Dec. 18 2019 No shipping due to annual inventory

Dec. 19 2019 Last shipping day for 2019

Dec. 23 2019 — Jan. 06 2020 Company closed for Christmas / New years Holiday
Jan. 07 2020 First shipping day 2020
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